An Ranndg Talamhiisdide, Pleanila agus Iompair
Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department

A5 e Towes

South Dublin County Couneil

| Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planningdept@sdublincoco.ie

McArdle Doyle
2nd Floor
Exchange Building
The Long Walk
Dundalk

Co. Louth.

Date: 24-Jan-2023

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) AND PLANNING
REGULATIONS THEREUNDER

Register Reference: SD22A/0363

Development: A new unmanned service station development consisting of construction of
new petrol filling station forecourt with 4 dispensers, 2 underground fuel
storage tanks with canopy structure (covering c. 235sq.m and 6.2m in height)
with associated signage; Widen existing site entrance to the north-east of the
site and creation of new egress location onto the Fonthill Road along the
northern boundary to allow one-way internal road network incorporating
new pedestrian crossing over existing footpath at site egress location;
Automatic brush car wash and adjoining jet car wash with water recycling
system; Single storey services building structure comprising of a car wash
plant room and comms room area (gross floor area 16.3sq.m.) ; 4 electric
charging bays, each comprising of a parking space and electric vehicle
charging unit and associated signage; 3-room ESB substation to cater for EV
charging infrastructure (gross floor area 38.3sq.m.); Air/Water services area
with 2 car parking spaces; 2 internally illuminated double-sided totem signs,
1 at site entrance (4m high x
1.91m wide) with advertising area 15.3sq.m and 1 adjacent the new site
egress location (5.8m high x 1.91m wide) with advertising area 22.16sq.m;
All other associated underground and overground infrastructure, drainage,
lighting, CCTV unmanned systems, landscaping and site development

works.
Location: Fonthill Road, Liffey Valley, Clondalkin, Dublin 22
Applicant: Certas Energy Ireland Limited

Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to the above, [ acknowledge receipt of Additional Information received 23-Jan-

Submission Type:  Additional Information
2023.
|



If, following examination of the Further Information submitted, the Council determines that the
submission contains significant additional data, the applicant will be notified of the requirement to
erect a site notice and publish a notice in an approved newspaper, indicating that further
information has been submitted to the Planning Authority. These notices are available on the
Council website www.sdublincocu.ic or by request to the above number or by email to
planninedept @ sdublincoco.ie.

Yours faithfully,
M. Dodrill

for Senior Planner



